
Sunday, May 28, 2006 at 8:30 A.M.
Jean and Bill Gee
Sunday, May 28, 2006 at 11:00 o’clock
Nina and Leo Kouri

Daily Liturgy in the Chapel at 9:00 A.M.
Monday: Abe and Julia Massad
Tuesday: Charles Thomas
Wednesday: No morning Liturgy
Thursday: Salvador Zajur
Friday: Gloria Ganem

Saturday, June 3, 2006 at 5:30 P.M.
Faiz and Souad Shaheen
Sunday, June 4, 2006 at 11:00 o’clock
Msgr. Bechara Salwan

Saturday, June 10, 2006 at 5:30 P.M.
Harry and Zackia Shaia and Philip and Mary Gibrall
Sunday, June 11, 2006 at 11:00 o’clock
Nina and Leo Kouri
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All parishioners and visitors are asked to observe the
dress code and to not enter the Church wearing shorts, flip
flops, tennis shoes, short skirts or immodest tops.

We kindly ask that you remember to turn off your
cellular phones before you enter the church. Nothing
should be more important than the Divine Liturgy.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Saint Anthony’s Maronite Catholic Church
Eparchy of Saint Maron of Brooklyn

4611 Sadler Road
Glen Allen, VA 23060

Phone (804) 270-7234; Fax (804) 273-9914;
E-Mail: Stanthony@StAnthonyMaroniteChurch.org

WWW.StAnthonyMaroniteChurch.org
Msgr. George M. Sebaali, Pastor (E-mail: Gmsebaali@aol.com)

Sunday May 28, 2006: Sunday After Ascension

Choir Practice
Tuesday, May 30, 2006 at 7:30 P.M. there will be
a Choir practice for both Liturgies

Readers:
Saturday, June 3, 2006 at 5:30 P.M.
Subdeacon Kenneth Fodill
Sunday, June 4, 2006 at 11:00 A.M.
John Zeheb

Altar Boys
Saturday, June 3, 2006 at 5:30 P.M.
Blake Edwards, Zachary Pettit, Matthew St. George and John
Saad
Sunday, June 4, 2006 at 11:00 A.M.
Joseph Haboush, Kevin Ferguson and Philip Yesbeck

Ushers
Saturday, June 3, 2006 at 5:30 P.M.
Paul Thomas, Michael Shulleeta, Edward (Sonny) Shibley and
Leigh McDaniel
Sunday, June 4, 2006 at 11:00 A.M.
Daniel Fadool, George Yesbeck, Danny Shibley, Jr., Andy
Shulleeta and Ray Khoury

Second Collection
Sunday, May 28, 2006 a second collection will be taken to Benefit the Catholic Communications Campaign . All funds collected
will be forwarded to the Chancery Office in New York for proper transfer to the United States Conference of Catholic Bishops.
The work of the Catholic Communication Campaign (CCC) is made possible by the generous donations of Catholic parishioners
from all across the country. Proceeds from the annual CCC appeal are split equally between each diocese and the national office.
Dioceses use their 50% share to support local communications efforts such as televised Mass and the diocesan newspaper. Thank
you for your generosity and cooperation

Recreation Center
Saturday, May 27, 2006 is the official opening of the
swimming pool and the recreation center. Hours of the pool
will be from 12:00 noon - 8:00 P.M. TUESDAY THROUGH
SUNDAY.

We have finished upgrading and renovating the swimming
pool and its facilities. Total cost was in excess of $50,000. In
addition Swim-Metro (a swimming pool company) will
manage the swimming pool and provide us with life guards.

To help defray some of the expenses attached to the
operation of the pool, we are asking for $200 donation per
family for the season.

Summer Liturgical Schedule
Saturday, June 3, 2006 we will start the Summer Liturgical
Schedule. Liturgies will be on Saturday evening at 5:30 P.M.
and on Sunday morning at 11:00 o’clock.

Vacation Bible Camp
Following each liturgy next weekend, we will have registration
for Vacation Bible Camp (VBC). Vacation Bible Camp will

take place Monday, June 26 through Friday, June 30, 2006,
from 8:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. Cost is $15 per child. . For
further information, please call Donna Goodman at 749-4760.

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament
Every Saturday, following the evening Liturgy, the Blessed
Sacrament will be exposed for private prayer and meditation
until 7:00 P.M.


